

6/11/18

Alan Greenberg Chair, At-Large Advisory Committee

Dear Alan,

Thank you for your <u>letter</u>, dated 25 May 2018, sent on behalf of the At-Large Advisory Committee (ALAC) in response to letters addressed to the Board from GNSO Council's Contracted Parties House, (CPH) and the Non-Commercial Stakeholder Group (NCSG).

The Board acknowledges the ALAC's response and appreciates the information conveyed with regard to concerns raised by the CPH's and NCSG's letters regarding the At-Large review. The Board encourages these intra-community discussions.

Regarding next steps, the Organizational Effectiveness Committee (OEC) and the Board will take all relevant information related to this review into consideration during their deliberations on this matter.

Thank you,

Cherine Chalaby

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors